
Barham Parish Council – November 2019 InTouch Report 
 
Barham Parish Council submitted its response to the MSDC/BDC Joint Local Plan 
consultation.  Our response was to object to all the proposed development sites using 
evidence submitted for the Church Lane (0856/17) and Ely Road (DC/18/01163) planning 
applications. 
  
The Parish Council has submitted an application to Suffolk County Council to install posts 
for mobile Speed Indication Devices (SIDs) on Barham Church Lane, Sandy Lane and 
Norwich Road.  We will keep you informed on progress. 
  
As we only received four responses to our request for suggestions for the future use of the 
old picnic site the Parish Council has engaged a third party to identify potential uses. 
 
Due to an issue with ongoing missed bin collections in our village the Parish Council have 
liaised with our local MSDC representatives regarding the matter.  We can only hope that 
this will have some impact on getting this situation resolved.   
 
Barham Parish Councils next meeting is a finance committee meeting only on Monday 4th 
November at 7.30pm in the Claydon and Barham Village Hall and then the next full council 
meeting is on Monday 2nd December at 7.30pm in the Claydon and Barham Village Hall. 
 
If you would like specific topics discussed at a meeting then please email the Parish Clerk.  
The agendas have to be published at least 3 clear working days before the meeting date, 
therefore, any items received after this time would then be added to the next full council 
meeting. 
 
Barham Parish Council 
Parish Clerk – Jo Culley 
Tel: 07958402335 
Email: barhampc@outlook.com   


